
Board of Regents

Holiday Greetings and Best Wishes 
From the Board of Regents

The Board of Regents of Kentucky State University extends 
season’s greetings to the University’s administration, faculty, 
staff, students, alumni, friends, and well-wishers. May your 
holidays be joyous and the new year prosperous.

As we reflect on the past year and the challenges confronted, 
we are encouraged, and we look to the new year with renewed 
hope and dedication as we strive to make Kentucky State 
University a better and stronger institution. Your continued 
support is greatly appreciated.

All the best,

Gerald W. Patton, PhD
Chair, Board of Regents
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